
Dear Christopher, 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the ACD.  We consider that all the relevant 
evidence has been taken into account in this comprehensive review of guidance. 
We have no further comments on the ACD apart from the following minor amendment: 
  

• Section 2.6 (page 6 of ACD), fourth line: please remove the words "at least" since 
1500IU of both of the one dose regimens in this technology is indicated for 
antepartum prophylaxis, the words "at least" implies that a minimum of 1500IU or 
higher doses need to be used. It should therefore read   

           "..... single dose of 1500IU at 28 weeks gestation...." 
  

• Section 3.3 (page 7 of ACD) first sentence: please replace adsorption 
chromatography with cation-exchange column chromatography. This method 
was discussed in paper by Stucki M et al. Characterisation of a chromatographically 
produced anti-D immunoglobulin product. Journal of Chromatography B. 700 (1997) 
241-248. (Included in CSL Behring submission). 
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